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OFCCP recently updated its website with additional information for contractors to assist
with their compliance with the final rule issued under Section 503 of the Rehabilitation
Act. The information addresses recruiting individuals with disabilities, encouraging self-
disclosure of disabilities, and information about assistive technology. OFCCP also recently
updated other parts of its website as discussed in a previous entry... Continue Reading
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